
Construction of Retaining/Sound 
Wall to Begin
To support the construction of the East Palomar Street Direct 
Access Ramp (DAR), Transit Station and Park & Ride, crews 
will begin building a retaining wall with a sound wall on top 
along the east side of Interstate 805 (I-805) between East 
Oxford Street and East Naples Street this week. Sound walls 
are designed to help reduce freeway noise and enhance the 
quality of life for neighboring communities. During 
construction, you can expect brush and tree removal, noise, 
dust, and heavy equipment along the freeway. We appreciate 

your patience during 
construction. We  
will continue to keep 
you informed as  
work progresses.
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For updates on the I-805 South Express Lanes Project, please visit 
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com, call the Construction Hotline at  
(888) 941-5005, or email us at I-805South@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com. 
							            

The East Palomar 
Street DAR, Transit 
Station and Park & 
Ride is part of the 
first phase of the 
I-805 South Express 
Lanes Project, a 
$1.4 billion effort 
to create a modern 
new transportation 
backbone for South 
County. The project 
is scheduled to be 
completed in 2014.
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